
REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES 
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

LAND TRANSPORTATION OFFICE. 
East Avenue, Quezon City . . 

E-mail Address: Uomailbox@lto govph • Website:~ 

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 2~22-2332 

TO 

DATE 

SUBJECT 

All Regional and Assistant Regional Directors 
All Regional Operations Chiefs 
All Heads of District I Extension Offices 
All Personnel Concerned 

01July2022 

EXTENDED VALIDITY OF REGISTRATION FOR ALL MOTOR 
VEHICLES WITH PLATE NUMBERS ENDING IN "7" 

In view of the continuing enforcement of the nationwide community quarantine. and 
health and safety protocols due to the COVID - 19 pandemic, it is hereby directed that 
the validity of registration of all motor vehicles with plate numbers ending in "'7'' shall be 
extended until 31 August 2022. 

No penalty/surcharge shall be collected until 31 August 2022 for the renewal registration 
of the said vehicles. 

The weekly schedule for the middle digit of said plate numbers shall be observed for 
purposes of complying with IATF regulations on physical distancing. 

All memoranda, orders, circulars, and other issuances inconsistent herewith are hereby 
revised or superseded accordingly. 

For your strict co pliance. 
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